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BY ELECTRONIC FILING  
 

February 24, 2017 
 
National Energy Board 
Suite 210, 517 – 10th Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta  T2R 0A8 
 
Attention:  Ms. Sheri Young 
 Secretary of the Board 

 
Dear Ms. Young: 
 
Re: Pouce Coupé Pipe Line Ltd. 

 Pouce Coupé Lateral Order XO-P123-013-2016 – Guide AA Pressure Testing Program 

 NEB File No. OF-Fac-Oil-P123-2016-01 01 

 

In accordance with Guide AA of the National Energy Board’s Filing Manual, Pouce Coupé Pipe Line Ltd. 

(“Pouce Coupé”) is writing to enclose a copy of Pouce Coupé’s Pressure Testing Program, The enclosed 

complies with Section 23 of the National Energy Board Onshore Pipeline Regulations and will be 

followed during the hydrotest of the Pouce Coupé Lateral, which is scheduled to begin on March 10, 

2017.   

 

Pouce Coupé will conduct a Pre-job Orientation and Safety Meeting with the mainline prime contractor 

to review the Pressure Testing Program. All Pouce Coupé and mainline prime contractor employees 

taking part in the hydrotest will attend this meeting.  

 

Communications respecting the enclosed may be directed to Melissa Lundy at (403) 231-3153 or 

mlundy@pembina.com.  

 
Regards, 

 
 
 
Melissa Lundy          
Advisor, Regulatory Affairs 
 
Enclosure  
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